NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CITY OF FORSYTH ALCOHOL BEVERAGE
LICENSE/RETAIL PACKAGE LIQUOR LICENSE

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Council of the City of Forsyth, at 6:00
PM on the 19* day of April, 2021, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be reached,
at Alderman Hall, 5 West Adams Street in Forsyth, will act upon an application for a
license for the sale of alcoholic beverages (retail package liquor; beer/malt beverages-
package; and wine-package), and the applicant for the license is Dipak Patel, and the
proposed location for the license is at 291 North Lee Street, in Forsyth, Monroe County,
Georgia (Monroe County Tax Parcel F25 015).

This 23™ day of March, 2021.

Mayor and Council of the City of Forsyth

To: Monroe County Reporter
Date: March 26, 2021

Please publish the above legal advertisement in The Monroe County Reporter
issues of April 7 and April 14, 2021.

Please bill costs of publication to the City of Forsyth.

U d.

C. Robert Melton

Attorney for the City of Forsyth
(478) 994-5171

87 N. Lee Street

Forsyth, GA 31029

cc: Mrs. Janice Hall
Forsyth City Manager

Mrs. Judy Edge
City of Forsyth

Mrs. Regina Ivie
Forsyth City Clerk

Mayor and Members of Council
Dipak Patel

56 Cedar Creek Drive
Forsyth, GA 31029



